
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Monday Message	
November 28, 2016 

 
 
We Create Change 
Thank you to everyone who supported Westview’s We Club last week.  $111.65 
was donated to the "We Create Change" fundraiser to provide clean water to a 
country in need.  Thanks for your generous contributions!  Westview’s We Club’s 
next event will be a Hot Chocolate & Cookie sale in December (date to be 
announced) 
 
Santa Shop 
Next week, December 5th to 7th, Santa’s elves will set up shop in the multi-
purpose room for students to purchase small gifts for loved ones. 
 
North Shore Neighbourhood House – Parent lunch 
See attachment with this email for more information. 
 
 
Important dates: 

- Tuesday, November 29th – PAC meeting at 7:30 p.m 
- Wednesday, November 30th - Collaboration time for staff; students 

dismissed at 2p.m  
 
 

 
 

Sincerely, 
 
Carla Orr  Kate Lechleiter 
Principal  Vice Principal 


